

## A Word from Kim

Hello February and Goodbye January! It's hard to believe that we are already one month into the New Year! My goodness time passes by so quickly! I love the month of February because there is so much going on! We've got Groundhog day, Pancake Tuesday (my favourite), Valentine's Day & Family Day to look forward to. As well my staff & I will taking holidays from February 8-12th. I am very excited to say that my husband and I will be travelling with the Collingwood Kinettes to Panama on a missionary trip during this time. We will be visiting a children's school and handing out sundries to them. This has become an annual event for us and it is very dear to my heart.

How are your New Year's Resolutions going? I have noticed that many of my patients have committed to getting healthy and are really taking care of themselves. They are educating themselves on the internet, newspaper, books, etc about various types of dentures available, techniques and materials used. They have wonderful questions for me and really get involved. This pleases me to no end! I encourage my patients to go onto our website @ www.dadswelldenture.com for valuable information. Stop by our clinic as we have an endless supply of brochures about different types of dentures available and the services that we offer. We have educational models of every type of denture available, including some with implants and of the jaw showing resorption over the years. These are particularly good for first time denture wearers. We have lots of interesting educational items that will give each patient a visual of what to expect. I am always happy to answer your questions. You can reach me by phone, email or better yet, book a consultation appointment, it's free.

Education is extremely important to us. My staff & I will are looking forward to getting recertified with Red Cross this weekend.

We are committed to providing outstanding service and individual personalized care. I look forward to seeing you in the near future.



All the best!

Kim



## Standard or Premium Personalized Dentures?

Standard dentures may fit comfortably and chew well, but are designed for the average patient using basic tooth shades and shapes. Every denture patient especially those with oral tissues which have resorped (shrunk) or those who have unusual jaw relationships (bite) may require a personalized denture that utilizes premium materials and precision techniques. With premium personalized dentures, esthetics, comfort, fit and function are combined to allow your smile to look more natural.

Premium personalized quality dentures instil confidence and provide optimum function while eating, speaking or laughing. Through the use of sophisticated instrumentation, from the impressions of your jaws to the specific jaw movements you make, all your facial information is recorded. We are then able to recreate the character of your smile and restore the natural contour of your lips and facial muscles. Let your smile shine through!

Kim is able to provide you with the professional advice needed prior to choosing the denture that best suits your lifestyle. A thorough consultation and examination with her prior to any treatment is critical to achieving the best possible outcome. The consultation gives you the opportunity to express your concerns and desires for your new dentures. It also allows Kim the opportunity to assess the oral conditions present and address your needs and expectations.

## Fundraiser for the Collingwood Kinettes

We are selling Steeped Tea for the Kinette's Club of Collingwood newest fundraiser! Steeped Tea is an all natural and healthy drink. There is a wide variety of flavors to choose from. Infusers are available too. If you are interested in placing an order, please stop by the clinic or let us know by March 3rd @ 705-445-0011. Steeped Tea is a wonderful way to keep warm on those cold winter evenings!

The Kinette's are also collecting unwanted gently used gowns for Diva on a Dime. Diva on a Dime is an event hosted by the Kinettes. They resell the dresses at very affordable prices and all proceeds go to Cystic Fibrosis. The event is located in Collingwood and takes place in April which is absolutely perfect for the upcoming graduations, weddings and social events. Dresses can be dropped off at our clinic..



Kim Dadswell, Denturist

We have a full service denture lab on the premises which is cost effective for our patients.

If you like our service, 'tell someone'. If you don't then, 'tell us'.

Call our office to schedule an appointment that is convenient for you.

Our practice continues to grow by referrals from our patients.

Thank you for recommending us.



## Helpful Tips

- \* After every meal dentures should be removed and rinsed.
- \* Dentures should be taken out at night and soaked in a denture cup with a commercial cleaner.
- \* Always brush the inner surface of the denture as well as the teeth. Prior to cleaning the denture with the denture brush fill the sink with water to avoid accidental breakage.
- \* Do not immerse the denture in bleach or boiling hot water.

